
This year at our Super Bux event on 
September 29th with deepest gratitude we will also 

be celebrating our Pastor 
Reverend John D. McCarthy 

for his 7 years of spiritual leadership and 
tireless dedication to Our Lady of Mercy

 at the 12 noon Mass on 
September 29th, 2024.  

We thank him for shepherding our 
congregation with wisdom, love, and grace.  

Please join us in celebrating 
Reverend John D. McCarthy 

following the 12:00 noon Mass in the OLM School Gym. 
 

Our own Cafe Gianni will be providing a BBQ lunch starting 
at 1:00PM in our school gym. All are welcome as we give 

thanks to Reverend John D. McCarthy for his 
ministry to Our Lady of Mercy.

May God bless Reverend John D. McCarthy abundantly 
with His love, mercy and kindness. May he also be 

protected under the 
Mantle of Our Lady of Mercy as he begins his new 

journey at 
St. Francis of Assisi in Greenlawn, NY.

All are Welcome!

  

 In all circumstances give thanks, for this is the will of God for you in Christ Jesus.
-1 Thessalonians 5:18

The Parishioners of Our Lady of Mercy 
Wishes You, 

Father John, Many Blessings!


